
 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF FRANKLIN 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON THE PROPOSED 2022-2023 VILLAGE BUDGET 
 

FRANKLIN VILLAGE HALL 
32325 FRANKLIN ROAD 

FRANKLIN, MICHIGAN  48025 
June 13, 2022, 7:00 P.M. 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Council of the Village of Franklin will hold a 
Public Hearing on the proposed 2022-2023 Franklin Village Budget, Monday, June 
13th, at 7:00 p.m. The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the 
proposed budget will be the subject of this hearing.  Copies of the proposed budget 
will be available as of Monday, June 6, 2022, for public inspection during regular 
business hours in the Office of the Village Clerk, at the Franklin Village Hall, 
32325 Franklin Road, Franklin, Michigan. 
 
If you have any input or comments regarding the matter listed above, 
you may attend the meeting or submit your written statement to the 
Village Clerk’s Office at the above address. 

 
 

Posted:  June 3, 2022    Dana Hughes, Village Clerk 
 
 

Published:  Observer Eccentric Newspaper, Sunday, June 12, 2022. 
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